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Leaders in our federal government are in denial about climate change. Evidence of 

this is abundant, incIuding efforts to defund FEMA and put the burden of climate 

disaster response and cost on the states. This is unwise and unfair, and it is one of 

the reasons I fully support SB 1187, the Super Fund Bill. Ensuring that polluters help 

pay for climate caused damages is only fair. It's time to demand accountability. 


